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Diane Grice

From: Susana Smith <susanasmith55@gmail.com>

Sent: Wednesday, 7 August 2019 5:46 PM

To: switch

Subject: Representation Re: Scenic Protection Area Overlay under new state-wide Tasmanian 

Planning Scheme

Attachments: Letter to CCC re Scenic Protection - from S & D Smith - Copy.pdf; View to Black 

Bluff (S & D Smith).jpg; View looking south off South Preston Rd across fields of 

swedes and cattle (S & D Smith) - Copy.jpg; View looking south off South Preston 

Rd (S & D Smith) - Copy.jpg; View of farm on South Preston Rd and Black Bluff (S & 

D Smith) - Copy.jpg

Please find attached our letter and Attachment 1 with regard to the above, as well as four photographs of our area 

off South Preston Road. 

 

We look forward to your response. 

 

Regards 

Susana and Dudley Smith 

Station House 

775 South Preston Rd 

South Preston TAS 7315  


















